
Only the flagged student receives an email when this flag is raised. 

 

 

​Dear [Student First Name], 

 

Want to avoid being blocked from registration?  You have missing financial aid 

documents.  As a result, some of your financial aid has been cancelled. You need to go to 

the Financial Aid Office immediately to see if you can get your financial aid reinstated. 

 

The Financial Aid Office is on the first floor of Colonial Hall. You can also call 

610-861-1330 or send an email to finaid@moravian.edu. 

 

An outstanding balance on your student account will prevent you from registering for 

future classes: resolving your financial aid requirements is a vital step to being able to 

register for the upcoming semester.  Log on to AMOS to view your missing documents. ​ 


